
 
 
November 28, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Docket UE-180956—Replacement Tariff Sheet 
 DO NOT REDOCKET 
 
On November 16, 2018, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power), a division of 
PacifiCorp, submitted Advice 18-04, a housekeeping filing to remove an unnecessary footnote 
from Schedule 17, Low Income Bill Assistance Program – Residential Service Optional for 
Qualifying Customers, which was docketed as UE-180956.  Pacific Power received feedback 
from Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission staff that the asterisk referencing the 
removed footnote was inadvertently left on the tariff sheet that was submitted.  Pacific Power is 
submitting a revised sheet 17.1 to remove the asterisk. 
 
Please direct any inquiries regarding this filing to Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
            /s/             . 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com 
 
Enclosures 
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